



FRIENDS OF ROCHESTER CHORAL SOCIETY

23rd May 2010

Dear Friend

I hope you've received my letter of 7th May and enclosures and that you'll be joining us for our exciting Italian Evening.

Forgive me writing again so soon, but I promised to update the benefits that Friends can receive and I'm happy to tell you that the Committee agreed, this very evening, to set aside an enclave in the Cathedral, where Friends can meet and enjoy refreshments in the interval, in greater comfort than before.

I don't yet know exactly where we will meet, so I suggest we all gather by the Cathedral South door, where I will meet you.

This is still something of an experiment and I hope you will make yourself known and enjoy the facility, so it can become a regular feature.

And if it inspires you to persuade a friend to <u>become</u> a Friend, your drink will be on me!

With friendly greetings

Malcolm Moulton